5 Yvette Drive East Hanover, N.J. 07936 June 19, 1979

The Most Reverend Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 630 Second Avenue
New York, New York 10016

Your Eminence:

= gar 28 by anglanger 5- There 10-12 AM

I have had the honor of meeting with your Eminence many times at various functions at St. Mary's Armenian Church in Livingston, N.J. and at St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral. I have been an active participant in the Armenian School and in the Sunday School (both of which I am a graduate). I also acted as president and as treasurer of the ACYOA. While attending Tufts University in Medford, Massachusetts, I served as president of the Tufts Armenian Cultural Club and tried to initiate an Armenian Studies Program.

After graduating from Tufts University in May 1978 as a Chemistry and as a French major, I was accepted into medical school. I have just completed my first year at Georgetown University School of Medicine in Washington, D.C., and I am looking forward to beginning my second year in September. I am presently working as a preceptor in the Department of Anesthesiology at St. Barnabas Hospital in Livingston, N.J.

I request the honor of an appointment with your Eminence at the suggestion of the Very Reverend Father Houssig Bagdasian.

Respectfully,

Brenda J. Berberian

June 22, 1979

Miss Brenda J. Berberian 5 Yvette Drive East Hanover, New Jersey 07936

Dear Miss Berberian:

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian has received your letter dated June 19, 1979, requesting an appointment.

His Eminence will be pleased to see you either on Thursday, June 28, any time from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. or on Thursday, June 5, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon.

Please let us know by telephone when you will be able to be at the Diocese to see His Eminence.

Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashian Secretary to the Primate